
CCW Homeowners Association Meeting –February 29, 2024 
 

 
In Attendance: Katie Raisch, Lisa Northup, Stephanie Larson, Krystal Logli, Cheryl Suvic, 
Victoria Easter, and Tom Dunn  
 
 
Secretary Report:  
Board Notes of December 12, 2023, were approved. 
 
Treasurer Report:  
The financial reports were approved as stated: 
Total Checking/Savings $147,819.21 
A/R $18,315 
 
 
 
Ongoing Business: 
 

a. Basin Area Project. Clean – Woodchips in area-ongoing.  
b. HOA Signs/Tuck Pointing-ongoing. 
c. 15601 Summit Drive Trash Can fine letter. 
d. 2125 NW 152nd Street Trash Cans-Fine Letter. 

 
 
 

NEW Business: 
 

a. 14880 Woodcrest Kevin and Jess Kanaskie new owners corrected in mailings. 
b. Lemke violation waived. 
c. Additional quotes for lawn mowing. 

 
 

Meeting ended at 6:43 PM.  
 
Next meeting at 6:30PM on March 19, 2024.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


